
G. Michael Taylor 
President 
BSX, LLC 
3601 C St, Ste 1000-37 
Anchorage, AK 99503 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION IV 
1600 E. LAMAR BLVD 

ARLINGTON TX 76011-4511 

January 22, 2020 

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF TERMINATION OF ACTIVITIES 
LICENSE NUMBER 50-35484-01 

Dear Mr. Taylor: 

By letter dated January 8, 2020, you provided notification to this office that you would initiate 
certain activities at Hunters Point Naval Shipyard, San Francisco, California under the subject 
license at 50-35484-01 . This notification was required by License Condition 20. 

No further actions regarding your notification are required. You can contact this office at (817) 
200-1286 if you have any questions about this letter. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is !3Ccessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Docket: 030-39105 
License: 50-35484-01 
Control: 617610 

SincereJ¥, 

Yd&UP~-
Latischa M. Hanson, M.Sc., Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 




